Attention Clients:
07/09/20 Update: Frank Martinez, P.A.
Safety and Prevention Measures — Coronavirus/COVID-19.

In light of these unprecedented times, our firm has made the decision to conduct all business
virtually until further notice, effective immediately.

Like you, we are mindful of the growing concerns around the Coronavirus pandemic and it is our
priority to keep our staff and clients healthy and safe. To prevent potential exposures and
minimize disruptions, Frank Martinez, P.A. will no longer be accepting guests or visitors into our
office and we will not be visiting any clients at their offices or other locations. We will
coordinate with each of our clients to determine your preferred virtual communication methods,
whether that be video conferencing, phone calls or e-mail.

We are continuing to monitor the situation closely and as more around the outbreak develops, we
will be in touch with additional guidance and updates.

In the meantime, we ask that you continue to rely on credible sources of information for updates
about the COVID-19 virus, such as the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the

World Health Organization, and take care of yourselves, your family and each other.

Thank you for your continued support.

Frank Martinez, P.A.
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